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CAROL YOUNG

The Publicity Coordinator is responsible for promoting NMRVTA information/events
through electronic media, FaceBook and our website http://nm-rvta.org.

As Publicity Coordinator, Carol has been responsible for keeping the NMRVTA website and Facebook page updated with regards to job listings, and other pertinent news for the NMRVTA and the veterianry technician world on a monthly basis.

As  Publicity Coordinator, Carol checked the NMRVTA email account on a regular basis.

As  Publicity Coordinator, Carol responded to Facebook messages regarding job postings, questions about the NMRVTA, our annual CE and other pertinent subjects.

As  Publicity Coordinator, Carol helped post the registration page and payment page for the NMRVTA annual 2023 meeting.



